Government Offices of Sweden

3 October 2022
M2022/01842

Ministry of the Environment
Climate Division

Dear Secretariat,

Sweden hereby announces that Ms Anna Engleryd, due to other
commitments, will resign as chairperson of the Executive Body to the
Convention on Long Range Transboundary Air Pollution after the 4274
meeting of the Executive Body in December 2022.

Be assured that Sweden temains committed to the important work catried
out by the Convention and will remain an active party.

Sincerely

Katja Awitt

Deputy Director-General
Ministry of the Environment
Climate Division
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